Services of Sham Shui Po HAEC
suspended

The Home Affairs Department announced today (October 2) that the Sham
Shui Po Home Affairs Enquiry Centre located on G/F, Cheung Sha Wan Government
Offices, 303 Cheung Sha Wan Road, Sham Shui Po, was attacked yesterday
(October 1), and some facilities were damaged. The services of the Centre
have been suspended until further notice owing to urgent maintenance

works.
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